
 

Christmas Dinner – Wednesday 13th December 

£2.00 per child  


If any child is vegetarian, an alternative meal will be 

served.  Please state when ordering. 


If your child usually brings a packed lunch, but would like a 

Christmas Dinner please complete and return the slip below 

by Friday 01st December. Please can you pay via ParentPay. 

If your child usually has school dinners, you do not need to 

complete the slip (unless they require the vegetarian 

alternative), and dinner money will be £10.00 as usual via 

ParentPay. 

  

Please tick one box only. 

Christmas Dinner – Wednesday 13th December 

Child's 

name 

 Class  

My child would like to have: 

 

Christmas 

Dinner 

           Vegetarian 

alternative 

          

 

 

Signed  Date  

 Parent/Carer   
 


